
Notice of Non-Candidacy 
 

TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN 
 

FOR THE SPRING ELECTION APRIL 5, 2022 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Notice of Non-

Candidacy for the April 5, 2022, Spring Election was filed 

at the Cooperstown Town Clerk’s Office by Pat VanGroll 

on December 28, 2021. The office seat is for Cooperstown 

Town Board Supervisor for a two-year term beginning 

April 19, 2022. The deadline for filing notification of non-

candidacy was December 24, 2021. The filing deadline for 

this office is extended by 72 hours from the original 

deadline of 5 p.m. on January 4, 2022 for all candidates 

except the incumbent. Wis Stat 8.10(2)(a) and 

120.06(6)(b)3.    
  

 

Dated this 28th day of December, 2021. Posted about 4:30 p.m. 

 
Meeting notice posted on the Town’s website at www.townofcooperstown.com and at:  

Cooperstown Town Hall   11626 CTH Z 

 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 

 

http://www.townofhappyville.com/

